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Enrollment Committee 
2:30-3:30pm (CDT) in PH 325 / Conference Call
Friday, March 27, 2020

Minutes

Present: Daniel Botz, Jasmin Dauner, Damon Kraft (Chair), Melanie Overton, Carl Rowles, Mike Russell, Jerri Zweygardt, James Townsend

Excused: Bridget Weiser

Call to Order: 2:31pm  

New Business:
1.   ACT scores. 
The committee discussed the fact that the pandemic is making it difficult and/or impossible for student to take the ACT. Thus, there is a need for the university not to require these scores at this time. The committee discussed how to assess incoming students due to the absence of the ACT sub-scores in areas of English and Math, as well as implications for areas like Teacher Education.  Some suggestions are: have student take a placement exam when they first arrive on campus, look at high school transcripts to help with class placement, and advisors may need to help a little more with getting students placed in the correct classes.  Admissions is encouraging students who have already taken the ACT to turn their score in when applying at KWU.  
Committee endorsed not using ACT’s for incoming students for Fall 2020 and to further evaluate the importance of this metric more generally.  M/S/C
	

Meeting adjourned at 3:05pm

Respectfully submitted, 
Jill Koster
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